
   

Positive Behaviour for Learning News                             

   

At The Willows our students show Safe, Respectful and Responsible behaviour 

at all times. Term 4 has started with students earning stars for their 75 Star 

reward time in Week 5, by working consistently on following instructions the 

first time, every time.  

The teachers have discussed fun rewards with their classes and started 

planning activities for the students. Some Reward activities that will be 

happening are: 

Classroom Games, Board Games, Disco, Outside Play, STEM 

Challenges and Wet Play Activities. 

 

 

 

 


